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Fall Newsletter 
 

WFE PAW PRINT 
Principal’s Welcome:  

 

Wow! We’ve had a great start to the year here at Walton 

Ferry. Our school looks fantastic with new floors, ceilings, 

lights and gym floor. Our students deserve to have a 

school that is modern and inviting. We still have some 

things that need to get finished, but we’re well on our 

way. Our Library is undergoing lots of changes. It has 

been painted and will have new ceiling, lights, carpet 

and furniture. It will look like a completely different 

space! The completion date is set to be Fall Break. Of 

course we are still looking forward to the completion of 8 

new classrooms, restrooms, storage and work areas in 

February. Until then our fifth grade classrooms are in our 

two computer labs and the two other classrooms across 

the front of our hallway. Right now everyone is using 

every bit of available space to make this work. All of our 

Related Arts teachers, except PE, are floating from 

classroom to classroom as they teach each grade level. 

We do not miss our portables, but all of us are certainly 

looking forward to the brand new wing! 

Along with lots of new in the building we also have new 

staff members. I hope you will welcome them. Walton 

Ferry is blessed to have wonderful teachers and staff. 

They love our students and give so much of their time 

and effort to them. Our new staff members are no 

different and we are excited to add them to the Walton 

Ferry family! 

Bertie Alligood, Principal, Walton Ferry Elementary 

 

 

Walton Ferry Elementary  

 

 New Staff: 

Mrs. Jessica Prestage, School 

Counselor 

Mrs. Kelly Henderson, Third 

Grade Teacher 

Mrs. Caroline Miller, Resource 

Teacher 

Ms. Victoria Arterburn, Second 

Grade Teacher 

Mrs. Kailin Carrico, Speech 

Pathologist 

Mrs. Peggy Crague, Teacher 

Assistant 

Mrs. Keely Corley, Interim for 

Ms. Paulson First 9 Weeks 
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Key Dates: 

Wednesday, August 30 – Last Day for Nashville City 

Saver Books 

Thursday, August 31 – Spirit Night at Culver’s 

Hendersonville, 5-8p 

Monday, September 4 – Labor Day, No School 

Thursday, September 14  - K-2 Grandparent 

Breakfast, 7:45-8:45a 

Thursday, September 15 – 3-5 Grandparent 

Breakfast, 7:45-8:45a 

Monday, September 18 – Parent Conferences 

Monday, September 25 – Fun Run Kick-off 

Friday, September 29 – F.A.B.S. Friday 

Friday, September 29 – Turn in Box Tops 

Tuesday, October 3 – Fall Pictures 

Friday, October 6 – Fun Run 

Monday, October 9 – Friday, October 13 – Fall Break 

Thursday, October 26 – Fall Festival 

 

 

 

 

2017-2018 PTO Officers 

Liz Bucary, President 

Amanda Prater, Vice 

President, K-2 

Scott Smith, Vice President, 3-

5 

Lily Duncan, Treasurer 

Kara Frazier, Secretary 

 

Like us on Facebook –  

Walton Ferry Elementary 

School PTO 

Sign Up for Remind Updates – 

Text @wfepto to 81010 

Visit us at www.wfepto.com 

 

 

 

http://www.wfepto.com/

